
 
 

 

 

Date:  September 1, 2020 

To:  Distribution 

From:  Beth Wann, Office Supervisor BW 

Subject: Cancellation of the SCR9-1-1 Board of Directors Meeting 

 

The regular meeting of the Santa Cruz Regional 9-1-1 Board of Directors scheduled for Thursday, 

September 24, 2020 has been CANCELLED. 

 

The next regular meeting of the Santa Cruz Regional 9-1-1 Board of Directors is scheduled for: 

 

Date:  Thursday, October 22, 2020 

  Where: SCR9-1-1 Conference Room 

  Time:  1:30 p.m. 

 

Distribution: 

 

Martín Bernal, Chair of the Board, City of Santa Cruz 

Laura Schmidt, Alternate, City of Santa Cruz 

Matt Huffaker, Vice Chair of the Board, City of Watsonville 

Tamara Vides, Alternate, City of Watsonville 

Carlos Palacios, Secretary of the Board, County of Santa Cruz 

Elissa Benson, Alternate, County of Santa Cruz 

Jamie Goldstein, Member of the Board, City of Capitola 

Larry Laurent, Alternate, City of Capitola 

Siobhan Kelley, Attorney for the Authority 

Jason Heath, Alternate, Attorney for the Authority 

Edith Driscoll, County Auditor-Controller 

 

SCR911:  Kidd, Uchida, French, Bloss, MacDonald, Schorovsky, Spath 

 

User Committee Members: Mills, Flippo, Hart, Honda, Reynosa, Thompson, Jarvis, Hall, Brownlee, 

Bingham, Hajduk, Gray, Kovacs, Lopez, Martin Del Campo, Fisher, Rossi, Meyer, Stipes, Randolph, 

Jones, Mangano, Brenner, Anderson, and Larkin 

 

Others: Bowling, Watts, Moore, OE3 Rep; Alan Smith, SVFPD; Michael Olson, KSCO Radio 

 

Reading Board 


